11. Dorothy Meets the Tinman

WORKSHEET 1

COMPREHENSION

Read the given passage carefully.

Charlie and the Chocolate Factory was written in 1964. It is a children's book written by Roald Dahl. The story tells us about the adventures of a young boy, Charlie Bucket, who comes from a very poor family. He is selected with four other children to visit the chocolate factory owned by the famous Willy Wonka. Charlie lived in a tiny house with his grandparents and parents.

Willy Wonka had hidden a Golden Ticket in five chocolate bars and sent them to different places all over the world. Those who found the tickets would visit the chocolate factory with one person to accompany and finally one of them would win a prize. Charlie luckily found a Golden ticket. He took his grandpa with him. Along with four other children who found the Golden Tickets and the persons accompanying them, he was taken to different parts of the factory. They visited the Chocolate room, the Inventing room and the Nut room and other sections with Willy Wonka. One by one, the selected children got eliminated. Charlie was the only child who was left with his grandpa. He finally won the prize. Together, they went to Charlie's tiny house in a glass elevator. The whole family was taken back to the Chocolate Factory to live there. A movie titled 'Charlie and the Chocolate Factory' was based on this book by Roald Dahl.

A. Tick (\checkmark) the correct option.

1.	Willy Wonka owned			
	(a) a school.		(b) an amusement park.	
	(c) a soap factory.		(d) a chocolate factory.	
2.	Charlie lived in a tiny house with	his		
	(a) uncle and aunt.		(b) cousins.	
	(c) grandparents and parents.		(d) parents.	
3.	. Willy Wonka had hidden Golden tickets in			
	(a) five chocolate bars.		(b) small wooden boxes.	
	(c) baskets.		(d) drawers.	
4.	Five children were selected to acc	compa	ny Willy Wonka and visit	
	(a) his chocolate factory.		(b) a movie theatre.	
	(c) a zoo.		(d) a restaurant.	$\overline{\Box}$

B. An	Answer the following questions.					
1.	Name any two rooms in the chocolate factory that Charlie visited. After winning the prize, how did Charlie go to his house?					
2.						
3.	3. Where was Charlie's family taken to after he won the prize?					
C. Giv	Give antonyms of the following words.					
1.	last		2. won			
3.	young		4. tiny			

WORKSHEET 2

GRAMMAR

A. Write the contractions of the given words.

1.	They have
2.	We had
3.	She will
4.	They are
5.	Mother is
6.	She had
7.	It is
8.	I have
9.	That is
10.	We are
11.	You have
12.	They will

VOCABULARY AND WRITING

A.	Solve the following riddles. Refer to the pictures as clues.					
	1. What comes down but never goes up?					
	 I'm tall when I'm young and I'm short when I'm old. What am I? What goes up when the rain comes down? What travels around the world but stays in the spot? What has hands but cannot clap at all? 					
	6. What has an eye but cannot see?					
	7. What has legs but cannot walk?					
B.	How did Dorothy treat Tinman?					